
From: Wrinn, Michael
To: Callahan, Rich
Subject: FW: COMPLAINT: Apple Tree Properties Corp - 190 Range Road
Date: Monday, June 19, 2023 10:29:59 AM
Attachments: IMG_6269.MOV

Please post, thanks
 
Michael
 

From: Colleen Hanley <colleendhanley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 10:27 AM
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: COMPLAINT: Apple Tree Properties Corp - 190 Range Road
 
CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until
you are sure.
 
Hello,
 
I live at 176 Range Road and would like to submit a complaint and request to reject the
current construction that is happening at 190 Range Road. 
 
It is extremely tall/large (quite an eye sore especially when the trees are not in bloom) and
appears to be very close to property lines - I am not sure why it must be built where it is
located, when there is 3.52 acres to build this structure on, but I would like to ask
the committee rejects this project and it be taken down immediately. 
 
On a separate note, this property also has a pipe (hidden amongst rocks) that leaks onto
our driveway which results in pools of water - NOTE: this it is not due to rain, as the
attached video and shows the water falling during a very sunny day (as when most of the
occurrences happen) - I do have photos of the pooling of the driveway, if necessary to
share please let me know. I am not sure if tonight's forum is the place for this discussion
but I would like to understand what responsibility the owner has here.
 
Best,
Colleen Hanley 
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